
COVID-19 UPDATE  
Gym Starz Gymnastics  

 
12/13/20  
 
Following the Governor and Secretary of Health’s 
Mitigation Order, the gym will be shutting down – 
effective immediately.  
 
We will plan to re-open on Monday, January 4th.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Angie 
at (570) 274-1653. 
 
Everyone’s health and safety is our top priority. Thank 
you to everyone that has done their part thus far. We will 
all miss you while we are closed, but please continue to 
stay safe and enjoy your holidays!  
 
 

 


